
Fort Peck Community College Complaint Policy 

Fort Peck Community College students can file a complaint with the 

Fort Peck Tribes addressed to the Fort Peck Tribal Higher Education:  

Fort Peck Tribes Education, attn: Board of Directors, 501 Medicine Bear 

Road; or send to P.O. Box 1027; Poplar, Montana 59255;  

A complaint may also be filed by email at eddept@fortpecktribes.net. 

 The complaint must be in writing; and 

 Must include all documents supporting the complaint, as well as 

any documents the Fort Peck Community College used to 

determine the outcome of the complaint. 

 

The Fort Peck Tribal Education Board of Directors will independently 

evaluate the complaint at the next scheduled board meeting, which is 

held every second Tuesday of the month. The Fort Peck Tribal 

Education Board of Directors will respond to the student directly 

regarding the complaint. 
 


